
 

 

 

 

 

November 23, 2009 

 

 

 

Dear All Parents (PreK-8): 

 

The nurse will be administering the H1N1 flu vaccination on Monday, November 30, 

2009 to any student who wishes to and has not already received it.  This is being provided 

by the City of Peabody and our nurse, Eileen Braley, will be administering the vaccine. 

 

PreK-Grade 5 (Parent must be present and sign consent form) 

 

Times for PreK-Grade 5: 

 

7:30 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. (Parent must be present) 

3:00 p.m. – 5:30 pm. (Parent must be present) 

 

Please park in the front parking lot and enter the building through the foyer.  You will be 

asked to enter the line that will be forming and please be patient. 

 

Please remember that there is no supervision in our schoolyard before 8:10 a.m.  If you 

cannot stay with your child after he/she has been vaccinated and may require Before 

School Care, please let us know by Wed. before 11:30 a.m. in order to have the proper 

number of staff on duty. 

 

 

 

Grade 6-8 (Parents do not need to be present) 

 

Forms were sent home and are available online at www.stjohns-peabody.com under the 

health tab.  Vaccinations for students in Grades 6-8 will be administered during the 

school day as long as the paperwork is complete. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact Mrs. Braley (978) 531-0444. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Maureen Kelleher 

Principal 

http://www.stjohns-peabody.com/

